KURE BEACH
BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE
JANUARY 7, 2013 _

The meeting was called to order at 4:05PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance:
Candace Clark, Co-Chair Priscilla Smith, Secretary

Tony Gonsalves ' Linda Mason

Ron Eccleston

. Also present Mayor Lambeth
By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the November meeting were adopted.
OLD BUSINESS:

1. Request from Commissioner Swearingen to provide a site plan for the area surrounding
the Flag Pole. The commiitee discussed this request, reviewed the area and are making
the following proposal. “By motion made, seconded and carried the Committee is asking
the Council for funding to purchase nine (9) juniper plants and sufficient sea shell mulch
for the area around the Flag Pole. The Committee estimates the cost will be under
$500.00. The approximate arvea is 192 square feet.

2. Mayor Lambeth asked about the planting on Atlantic Ave. He has noticed there are
weeds that need to be removed. He will take this up with the Sonny and his people. He
will also find out what weed killer is the best to rid the plants of the dollar weeds.

There is no new business at this time.

There is a plaque from the 60™ Anniversary that is too large and heavy to be attached to the
building. The Committee should check out this plague and give thought of where it should find it
home. Thanks.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25PM. The next scheduled meeting is uncertain at this time. It
will either be Feb 11" or March 11",

Respectfully submitted,

Priscilla Smith



